
Dear Cañada Community, 
  
May 20: End-of-Year Campus Town Hall. 
  
As we conclude the 2020-2021 academic year, the entire campus community is invited 
to attend an End-of-Year Town Hall to share information on:   
  
• Fall 2021 Recovery Plans 
• May Revise and Budget Update 
• Hiring Updates and Summer Transitions 
• End-of-Year Facilities Update  
• Q&A 

  
The End-of-Year Campus Town Hall will be held on Thursday, May 20 from 2-3:30 
p.m. Log in here. 
  
We look forward to the conversation. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 
President 

https://smccd.zoom.us/j/86423696169

